On March, 4th we had water baptism in our church.

Two men and two women have decided to be baptized. It is a holiday both for people who were

baptized, and for all church.



After a prayer of priests brothers and sisters congratulated members of church again accepted

in the our family.



Also for the first time we had Lord Supper with use of individual bowls which the church has got

recently.

Deacons have made a prayer over the general bowl in which there are individual glasses.



Lord Supper not only reminds us of Jesus Christ sufferings, but also shows unity of church - meetings of God's children.